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NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH

The Douglas County Sheriff’s Department and RHGID are aware of at least one home
burglary within Round Hill in the past few weeks. We are reminding residents to be
aware of unfamiliar vehicles and people in our neighborhood, especially at night.
Residents that are away from home for extended periods should cancel newspaper
deliveries during their absence. Suspicious activity should be reported to the Douglas
County Sheriff’s dispatch center at (775) 782-5126.

BANK CHANGES COMING IN MARCH 2014

The District will be changing banks for our lockbox bill pay services. We will be
sending a notice with the new lockbox address in February.

For those of you that use on-line bill pay, you will need to update the address where
you send your Round Hill Water & Sewer payment.

Please be sure to read the comments section of your invoice for updates. If you have
any questions, please contact us at 775-588-2571.



